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Lay down the upper portion of the seat 
cover onto the seat. 

Attach the upper portion of the seat 
cover by connecting the buckle behind 
the headrest.

Remove the butter�y discs from the bag. 
Then take the straps on the bottom of the 
upper seat cover and loop each through a 
butter�y disc.

Lay the bottom portion of the seat cover 
onto the seat. Take the bottom cover's 
straps and loop each through a butter�y 
disc. Your seat cover should resemble the 
image above.

Push the butter�y discs through the 
center crevice of the seat. 

The back of your seat should look like 
this.

Optional: For a tighter �t, attach the 
hooks that are found in the bag to the 
bottom straps of the seat cover (you must 
pull open the hooks).  

Finally, latch the hooks underneath your 
seat. WE SUGGEST WEARING PROTECTIVE 
EYEWEAR AND GLOVES FOR THIS STEP.  
You may have to look underneath or feel 
around for a secure place to hook your 
seat cover.
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